
 

The Valley Bowmen of Huddersfield 

Yorkshire Day Shoot – Sunday 6th August 2023 

Unfortunately, in the absence of our usual correspondent you will have to forego the usual pithy 
“Yorkshire” banter and put up with my rather dry recounƟng of the day. 

Warm and dry just about sums it up! 

FiŌeen archers, along with various spectators, assembled for the annual Yorkshire day shoot and 
sighters commenced on Ɵme.  AŌer the first 6 dozen the sun even made a welcome appearance 
whilst we consumed vast quanƟƟes of a Taylors buffet along with Parkin and Rascals kindly provided 
by Alice. 

Here is the table of “swag” that everyone was shooƟng for.  Those with eagle eyes might noƟce a 
grand total of 15 medals and trophies.  Remarkable considering 15 archers parƟcipaƟng and just a 
shame that someone (no names) went home empty handed.  Maybe next year we have a medal for 
‘Not winning a medal’? 

  



 

      

  

   

  



Of course, compeƟƟon is not complete without a couple of “accidents”.  In this case some more 
expensive than others ! 

   

RESULTS 

York   100yds 80yds 60yds   TOTAL   
Recurve Ian Hiscocks 405 321 200  926 1st 

 Darren Martel 335 313 174  822 2nd 

        
Barebow Mick Robshaw 40 57 73  170 1st 

        
Longbow John Pawson 98 84 101  283 1st 

 Alan Hoddinott 46 91 120  257 2nd 

 Jonathan Powell 51 91 65  207 3rd 

 Tony Barrett 46 64 40  150 4th 

        
Compound Neil Crickmore 628 422 216  1266 1st 

 Wayne Evardson 548 402 194  1144 2nd 

 Chris King 524 372 202  1098 3rd 

        
Hereford   80yds 60yds 50yds   TOTAL   
Longbow Alice Knox 55 67 60  182 1st 

        
Recurve Mollie Bower 474 362 202  1038 1st 

        
Handicap   6doz 4doz 2doz Allowance TOTAL   

 Ian Huntingdon (Bristol I) 296 319 149 677 1441 1st 

 Millie Garland (Bristol IV) 439 342 192 406 1379 2nd 

 David Stewart (Bristol III) 472 360 186 360 1378 3rd 
 



The Winners were…… 

      

     

    

    

    

 

  



The Yorkshire Rose Cup 

Awarded to the best gold at the last end before lunch.  David Stewart couldn’t have got it much 
closer to the middle! 

   


